
 

 

 
 
 
March 19, 2018  
 
By IBFS 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW, Room 1-A836 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 

Re: HNS License Sub, LLC 
Surrender of Earth Station Authorizations 
Call Signs E040382 & E040436 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
HNS License Sub, LLC has decommissioned and ceased operations of the two above-referenced 
earth stations (located at 866 Second Avenue and 809 UN Plaza in New York City, respectively) and 
thus is surrendering the associated Federal Communications Commission earth station licenses.  
  
Please direct any questions regarding this matter to the undersigned. 
     

Sincerely, 
 
 

/s/ Jodi Goldberg    
 
Jodi Goldberg  
Associate Corporate Counsel, Regulatory Affairs 
Hughes Network Systems, LLC 
11717 Exploration Lane 
Germantown, Maryland 20876 
(301) 428-7140 

 
cc: Paul Blais  
 


